
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Leatherhead Bowling Club 

Newsletter Issue 14 

 

NEWS 

 

• Despite an excellent performance Chris Little and Sarah Campbell lost their 

West Surrey Two Wood Pairs Semi Final this week to Woking Park but should be 
commended on getting so far in the competition 

• On Thursday our Ladies Surrey Advertiser team of Desta, Chris, Angie Kendall 

and Carole Telfer narrowly lost to Bookham BUT won their zone and now 

compete against the three other zonal winners on the Finals Day 

• Good luck to David and Sue Lokkerbol and Angie and Clive Kendall in their 

Surrey Mixed fours match against Redhill 

• Unfortunately, our Men and Ladies Midweek League teams both lost on Monday 

(although the men did share the points on one of the two rinks) – disappointing 

for the men after an excellent start to the season – a match each now remains 

• Don’t forget that even if you come to practice on the green the club’s dress 

code must be observed 

• Note: the West Surrey and Sapphire league games against Cranleigh on 
Saturday 7th August will start at 3.30pm 

• Also note: the Barham Triples on Tuesday 10th will commence at 6pm to allow 

time for those playing at East Horsley to get to the club 

 

The Club results have been as follows: 

 

• There were no Saturday League games 

• On Tuesday our Mixed team won all four Triples’ rinks against Reigate Priory by 

a total of 85-42 and maintain our excellent record in these friendly matches 

• On Monday August 2nd the men lost the Midweek League match to Bookham by 

6 points – drawing one and losing one of the rinks – we have lost our place as 

league leaders 

• Also, on Monday, the Ladies lost to the very strong Wonersh team which 
included a lady that has been included in Commonwealth Games’ squads and 

her and a fellow player are county bowlers too – we remain mid-table 

• On Tuesday in the Surrey Advertiser match against Bookham we lost - but see 

above 

 

FORTHCOMING MATCHES 

• Friday August 6th – Barham Triples – 5.30pm 

• Saturday August 7th – the Men play Cranleigh at home in the West Surrey – 

3.30pm with the Ladies playing Cranleigh in the Sapphire League 



• Sunday August 8th – Club’s Two Wood Pairs Competition 

• Monday August 9th – the Men play Pippbrook away (two rinks) in the Chrystie 

League – 6.15pm and the Ladies (two triples) are home to Bookham in the 

West Surrey Monday League – 6.30pm 

• Tuesday August 10th – Mixed match away to East Horsley – 3 Triples – 2.30pm 

• Tuesday August 10th – Barham Triples – 6pm 

• Thursday August 12th – Mixed against Ember – 4 rinks – 2.30pm 

 

CAPTAIN’S CORNER 

David – We are short of players for Ember next Thursday – a home Mixed four rinks 

so please put your names down on the list in the clubhouse soonest - thanks 

 

Desta – Well done to the Ladies for their Surrey Advertiser success and thank you to 

those who stepped in to help on occasion as well as the regular bowlers 

 

 

MEMBER NEWS 

 
• Bob Wawman joined other club members at John Percival’s Memorial afternoon 

and was in good form – he is looking forward to the Tour and coming to the 

club later this season 

• Roy Fassnidge – still awaits his op but misses the club badly yet enjoys the 

newsletters and emails 

 

 

 

Happy reading and please continue to enjoy your bowls! Steve 


